

PEARL HYDE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 13/11/2015

ENGLISH WORKSHOP

KS2 - 17th November at 6.00 pm

We do hope you are able to attend the workshop aimed at providing parents with valuable knowledge designed to help you support your Child at home. They also provide an insight into how and what your Child learns at school.

Booking details were sent home earlier. Unfortunately we will be unable to supply handouts to those parents who do not attend as they are used as a part of the workshop delivery.

BEST WISHES TO MRS TAYLOR

We say goodbye to Mrs Taylor in the Reception class on Friday 13th November. She will be leaving us to start her maternity leave for her Christmas Day baby. I am sure you will join me in sending her our best wishes. We look forward to hearing news about the baby.

Miss Acton from Year 1 and 2 will be covering Mrs Taylor during her period of absence. It is with great pleasure that we welcome Miss Stacey Perkins back to our school to cover Miss Acton's class for this period. Mrs Ironman will be covering Miss Acton's class until Miss Perkins can commence on Monday 23rd November.

FLU CAMPAIGN - YEARS 1 + 2 CHILDREN

Children in Years $1 \leftrightarrow 2$ will be receiving their flu nasal spray at Pearl Hyde on 17^{th} November between approximately 10.30 to 11.30 am. Consent forms have recently been sent home. If you have not already done so Can you please return your form if you wish your child to participate. Only those children whose parents have returned a consent form will receive the nasal spray.

The spray will be available to 2, 3 and 4 year olds via their GP.

THREADWORMS

Threadworms are very common in Children under the age of 10.

If you think you or your child may have threadworms, you can usually treat the infection yourself with medication available at pharmacies without a prescription.

You only need to see your GP if you think you have threadworms and you're pregnant or breastfeeding, or if you think your child has threadworms and they're under two years old. In these circumstances, the recommended treatment is usually different.

STARTING SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2016

If you have a child born between 1st September 2011 and 31st August 2012 you will need to apply for a reception place through Coventry City Council.

Log on to the application process by using the following link: www.coventry.gov.uk/schooladmissions

You must make your application before the closing date of 15th January 2016.

FREE CYCLE TRAINING

Free Cycle training will be available at various venues in the City for Children aged 4 to 15. Use the link below to book a place and find out more information.



http://www.coventry.gov.uk/news/article/1471/Child cycle training - every saturday

PARENT CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES

4TH DECEMBER - 9.10 AM FOR KS1 PARENTS/CARERS 11TH DECEMBER - 9.10 AM FOR KS2 PARENTS/CARERS

FIRST AID SESSIONS FOR KS1

The children in KS1 will be having a visit from St John's Ambulance on 23rd \Rightarrow 30th November. The children will be taking part in a taster first aid session.

DEADLINE FOR BOOKING NEW MENU OPTIONS The school menu will be changing on Monday 30th November.

If your child currently has a hot school dinner or you would like them start you <u>MUST</u> complete a new menu selection sheet. You can do this on line through Parentmail or simply

return one of the paper copies that have been sent home.

The deadline for bookings is Monday 16th
November. If you return your form late
you will have to wait another week to
start as the kitchen has to order the food a week in advance.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.

Dates for your diary

Flu campaign - 17th November Nurses in school to administer nasal spray to year 1 and 2 children (parental consent required)

HALF PRICE BOOK FAIR - 26th, 27th November & 1st and 2nd December - All of the scholastic books at the fair will be available to purchase at half the cover cost.

Christmas Jumper Day - 18th December - The children and staff are invited to wear their Christmas jumpers to school. Please make a donation of at least a pound on the day to raise money for Charity.